From: -

To: Anna Nowland

Subject: notice of re-exhibition for 35-75 Harrington Street, The Rocks (SSD-32766230).
Date: Tuesday, 5 December 2023 6:42:33 PM

Hi Anna,

We are already two years into fighting the noise from The
Argyle and this rooftop bar will add to the problem every weekend.
has prepared a detailed submission which echo my sentiments on this.

Thanks





